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         Teacher & EA Contact Info
Mrs. Anderson
joan.anderson@jeffco.k12.co.us

Ms. Hammer-Flagg
cari.hammer-flagg@jeffco.k12.co.us

Mrs.Davis
erica.davis@jeffco.k12.co.us

Mrs. Baldwin
carla.baldwin@jeffco.k12.co.us

Ms. Perlman
rebecca.perlman@jeffco.k12.co.us 

Mrs. Ruhl
julie.ruhl@jeffco.k12.co.us

Mrs. Pohlman
jessica.pohlman@jeffco.k12.co.us

Mrs. Mullane
shannon.mullane@jeffco.k12.co.us
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A Day: CKC/BW & Music 
B Day: Tech & PE
C Day: Spanish & Art 
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A Day: Spanish & Art 
B Day: CKC/BW & Music
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A Day: PE & Tech 
B Day: Art & Spanish  
C Day: Music & CKC /BWP
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Please have student wear athletic                     
shoes on P.E. days.

                       Weekly Schedule

Reading: The Sun

Math: math mountains, number 
comparison, word problems

Social Studies: space

Spelling/Writing: Unit 15
paper, hard, near, sentence, better
Bonus Words: imagine, universe

             **Please Read Notes on Back**
           
                Character Trait of the Month

A Day: Tech & PE 
B Day: Spanish & Art 
C Day: CKC/BW & Music  D
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Third Grade Website
www.jathirdgrade.weebly.com

3rd Grade
Newsletter

January 10th, 2017



Notes
Math Test: Jan 18th
Science Test: Feb 3rd

Thank you! We hope everyone had a 
wonderful break and that you were able 
to enjoy some great family & friends time. 
Thank you so much for all the gifts that 
were given and appreciation that was 
shown to us before break. We're looking 
forward to a great start to the new year in 
3rd grade at JA.

Egg Drop: We've had to move our Egg 
Drop - the date is up in the air. :) When 
we've settled on the new date, we will let 
know.

Field Trip: Our field trip to the Denver 
Museum of Nature and Science will be on 
Friday, January 20th. Permission slips 
and sack lunch forms are in today's 
Monday Folder. Please return these 
tomorrow if possible, no later than 
Thursday, Jan. 12th. Also, please find in 
today's MF a request for chaperones. If 
you are available, please consider 
helping us out during the trip.

Snacks: Please remember to send a 
HEALTHY snack to school with your 
student everyday. Thank you.

Classroom Volunteers: We love when 
you are able to help us out and 
appreciate the time you are able to 
donate to our classrooms. Please note 
that staying in the classroom after your 
jobs for the day are complete is a 
distraction to your student and our other 
students. If you have more time to 
volunteer after you finish helping us, 
please feel free to check with art, library, 
sibling's classrooms, the lunchroom, etc. 

Math Reinforcement: There are two 
online math support programs that we 
are now utilizing in third grade. If your 
student enjoys trying to beat the clock 
when practicing their math facts, we 
recommend Oswego Math Magician. If 
your student prefers to practice without 
being timed, we recommend Fact 
Monster. You can find links to the sites on 
our web site (url is located on the front of 
this newsletter). Flashcards and math 
practice apps are ok, too.

 


